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Navajo Nation Ethics & Rules Office announces new website 
Service information now available online 

 
 WINDOW ROCK, Ariz. – The Ethics and Rules office and the Ethics & Rules Committee is 

pleased to announce the redesigned website, www.nnethicsrules.navajo.org, which will serve as an 

information outlet. The website was designed and created by Steve Hoskie, Network Manager with 

the Office of the Speaker.  

 Lawrence John, Executive Director of the Ethics & Rules Office, said that the creation of the 

new website “is another phase of a strategic branding initiative that began last year with a new logo 

and some graphic identity for the office.” 

 The newly designed website offers a bold freshly designed site that will provide an 

expanded site for information about the Ethics & Rules Committee and office, Navajo ethics in 

government law, access to intake forms for requests for advisory opinions, informational brochures, 

and contact information for office staff. 

 Mr. John explained that the website is easily maneuverable and it provides a format that is 

easily accessible and is now user friendly. “One of the main features of the new website is the easy-

to-read Navajo Ethics in Government Law, which is now in a downloadable format,” Mr. John said.  

 The website also provides information on the purpose and intent of the Ethics & Rules 

Committee and its office. Information on how to file an ethics complaint is also available. 

 The Ethics & Rules Committee is also pleased to announce that an updated brochure for the 

Navajo Nation Amended Standards of Conduct for All Elected Officials will be available soon. The 

new brochure will provide critical information about the standards of conduct and it will be available 

at the Ethics & Rules Office and available as a download through the new website. 

 For more information, contact Lawrence John, the Executive Director for the Ethics & Rules 

Office, at 928-871-6369 or by email at lawrencejohn@navajo.org. 
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